
Are you looking to hire someone with a background in Industrial-Organizational Psychology or Work and 
Organizational Psychology? Or maybe you know someone who is? 
 

New Job Board for Work and Organizational Psychology Now Available! 
 

 
 
 
The Alliance for Organizational Psychology (AOP) and the Work & Organizational Psychology Division of 
the International Association of Applied Psychology (IAAP) have launched a new job advertisement 
board to connect work and organizational psychologists with opportunities: 
 
www.workandorganizationalpsychologists.com 
 
 

 
 
“During this unprecedented time, we hope to create connections and support opportunities that will 
help work and organizational psychologists across the globe” – Barbara Kozusznik, President, Work & 
Organizational Psychology Division, IAAP 
 

 
 
“With this new initiative, work and organizational psychologists worldwide will have equal access to 
information that will help them forge their personal career paths.” – Gudela Grote, President, Alliance 
for Organizational Psychology 
 

http://www.workandorganizationalpsychologists.com/

